
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: February 13, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: ZC 2016-08 Public Hearing and consideration of a request from 
Torino, LLC for a Zoning Change from AG Agricultural to R-1 Single 
Family and R-2 Single Family located at 7509 Chapman Road. 

PRESENTER: Clayton Comstock, Planning Manager 

 
SUMMARY:  

The Planning & Zoning Commission held a public hearing and considered this zoning 
change request on February 2, 2017 and voted 6-0 to recommend denial. The applicant 
has since requested to withdraw the application. 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Announce the case has been withdrawn by the applicant.  No further action is 
necessary.  
 


